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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 With deep sense of gratitude, we the entire staff and parents 
of Enyiduru International Academy Nsukka write to thank you 
people in Germany for the love and kindness you people have for 
us by sending food items to feed the family.  
 We thank you immensely for your humanitarian assistance 
to us since the outbreak of Covid-19 Pandemic till date; we 
cannot thank you people enough.  
Actually the palliative arrived when most parents and staff were 
finding it difficult to provide food for their families which is one of 
the basic needs of a man. The rising cost of food stuffs and cost 
of living nowadays is better witnessed than told, and as a result, 
one wonders if the word is coming to an end.  
 Your efforts and concern towards Enyiduru International 
Academy Nsukka cannot be expressed in words. It is true to say 
that givers never lack.  
 Therefore, neither silver nor gold have we, but by the name 
which is above other names, may your pocket be replenished in 
Jesus name. Amen.   

Yours Faithfully,  

__________________  
Enyiduru Staff   


